#### Hauppauge Middle School

### Daily Announcements

### Monday, January 22, 2024

Day 2



Good morning Hauppauge Middle School! Please stop what you are doing and rise so that we can pay proper respect to our nation and the Pledge of Allegiance. If you are in the hallway, please stop and remain where you are until the announcements are completed.

\*

### Birthdays today: NONE TODAY

Happy ½ Birthday today
Gavin M, Riya S, Joseph W. (yesterday ½ birthday for Lilianna F.)

• LEADERSHIP ADVISORY is hosting an advisory food drive until January 24.

The advisory that brings in the most items will receive a breakfast.

\*

- There is an advisory video this morning.
- Members of the Math Club, please stop by Room A-111 during advisory for important information about tomorrow's competition. If you have already spoken to Mr. Boyle or Mr. Sledjeski, then you don't need to stop by.
- There is a yearbook meeting on Tuesday, January 23 morning at 7:20 am in the library. New members are always welcome.
- The Newspaper Club is meeting Tuesday, January 23 at 7:20 am! Please make sure your articles are complete.
- The Science Olympiad club will be meeting on Thursday, January 25 from 3-4 pm in Room C11.
- The yoga club will meet on Thursday, January 25 this week from 3:00:4:00 pm outside the auxiliary gym. Yoga is a great way to help you manage your stress and improve flexibility. All students are invited to participate. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Pacileo.

• Congratulations to the following members of the Varsity Winter Track Team for their performances in the League 4 Championship on Friday night. Ava L. ran an outstanding 1500 meter race to finish 8th overall. In the 600, Paige T. also ran an excellent race, dropping 3 seconds off her previous personal record. Chloe C. improved her personal record in the 55 meter hurdles. Ayan B. ran a strong 1500 meter race. Ava, Paige and Chloe all teamed up with another team member to place 6th overall in the 4x400 relay which is quite impressive for 8th graders! Congratulations again on an excellent meet!

### **FOOD DRIVE**



#### **JAN 17 – JAN 24**

Bring in non-perishable food to your advisory class. The class with the most items will receive breakfast.

### PLEASE BE SURE TO CHECK THE MS WEBSITE FOR ALL CLUBS...



# Remember ID cards MUST be worn on lanyard around your neck at all times when you are INSIDE the School.

All students interested in playing a sport this season PLEASE see the nurse.

- Winter (2) Season begins January 16, 2024
- Make sure your physical is up to date...
- You MUST have a physical and a permission slip for each season's sport



- New permission slips are at the Nurses office
- Physicals will be given in MS nurses office:
- January 10, @3:00
- Sports this season:

Boys Wrestling Girls Basketball Boys Volleyball

\*Please make sure you come to Nurses' office for New Permission Form\* ALL SPORTS PAPERWORK MUST GO TO THE NURSE Before 1st period or during Advisory!!!



# Door Dash is NOT permitted for students in the Middle School

If your child is being picked up early, please send him/her with a note. If they are being picked up by a person other than the guardian, please indicate the person's name on the note

ANY early morning drop off must be on the side entrance. Students will ONLY be permitted to enter the building through the BACK door

**RESTAURANT ROW** If you leave the MS premises and go across the street you are NOT ALLOWED to return to the Middle School to take

a late bus! We will be distributing personalized bus passes for extenuating circumstances.

### **Back to School REMINDERS:**



Remember you ARE NOT allowed to use your cell phone to call home. If you are not feeling well, go to the nurse. If you need to speak to parents, call from the main office telephone.





The ONLY Beverage ever allowed in the school hallways is WATER.

\*

\*\*\*

### **DRESS CODE:**

Please be mindful of the dress code. Clothing must be appropriate for school... We would not like to see more skin than necessary. No Bellies, Bra Straps, Boxers, Briefs, or Spaghetti Straps. Dresses

# and Skirts must be longer than fingertips when arms are at your side. \*



# Gum chewing is **NEVER** allowed in the Hauppauge Middle School

\*

## CHECK BACK OFTEN FOR OUR DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

### **RESTAURANT ROW...**

Middle School Students are **NEVER** allowed to go to Restaurant Row. If you leave the MS premises and go across the street you are NOT ALLOWED to return to the Middle School!

\*

\*\*

#### **IMPORTANT THINGS TO REMEMBER:**

- Students are not permitted on school property unsupervised.
- ANY STUDENTS INTERESTED IN PLAYING A SPORT, REGARDLESS OF THE SEASON, MUST HAVE A CURRENT PHYSICAL (WITHIN 1 YEAR) ON FILE. IN ADDITION, A PERMISSION SLIP FOR *EACH* SEASON IS REQUIRED. BOTH OF THESE FORMS CAN BE FOUND ON THE DISTRICT WEB SITE. PLEASE REMEMBER TO TAKE CARE OF THIS PAPERWORK IN A TIMELY FASHION. YOU WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO TRY OUT/PLAY IF THIS PAPERWORK IS NOT IN ORDER. IF AT ALL POSSIBLE, GETTING A PHYSICAL IN JUNE OR OVER THE SUMMER CAN HELP

EXPEDITE THIS PROCESS. PHYSICALS ARE OFFERED BOTH AT THE M.S. AND THE H.S. OVER THE SUMMER MONTHS. REMEMBER TO PLAN AHEAD! PLEASE CONTACT THE NURSE'S OFFICE WITH ANY QUESTIONS.

- Academic integrity is critical to the process of learning. In order for us to learn and grow as students and people in general, we must present our own work and our own ideas. Cheating, whether it be on a test, a research paper, or a Castle Learning assignment will not be tolerated. Instances of cheating will have consequences!
- Remember there is no cell phone use during the day. If you are sick, please go to the nurse. If you need to make a phone call you may do so in the main office. Cell phones can and will be confiscated.
- The Hauppauge school district has a **safe school helpline** that can be used to report any unsafe at-risk situations 24 hours a day: 548-8232
- Be sure to follow the dress code! Please refer to the Hauppauge School District Code of Conduct for details.
- ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS: IT IS EXTREMELY IMPORTANT TO TREAT OUR BUILDING AND EVERYTHING IN IT WITH RESPECT. WE MUST TAKE CARE OF OUR SCHOOL PROPERTY.